FRIENDLY LETTER

5, Industrial Area Phase II
Ramdarbar Colony
Chandigarh – 160002

12/08/2019

Dear Rayina,
How are you? Hope all is well at home. I am back home from my school trip, and the first thing I wanted to do was to tell you all about my trip. I wish I could meet you in person, but it is not possible for me to travel due to covid restrictions and so I thought I could write to you instead of waiting to meet you.
It was a completely different experience, something that I did not expect. We reached Hyderabad on Monday morning and checked into the hotel. The place of stay was really great and the climate was generally moist and cold. We visited the Charminar and the Golconda Fort on the first day. We then went to the Lumbini Park. It is definitely a great place for relaxation. The giant clock designed with a variety of flowers was quite an attraction. The musical fountain is something no one visiting Hyderabad should miss. We went shopping at the Laad Bazaar. The moment I entered the bazaar, I was thinking of you. It has everything both of us love. We should definitely plan out and make a visit to this place. The last day was fun-filled as we went around Ramoji Film City and Snow World. We enjoyed every moment there. However, two of my friends fell into the snow and were hurt badly. One of them was taken to the hospital as she fell ill.
It was definitely a trip to remember, but I would love to go on a tour with you – just you and me. Let us start making plans and make it happen as soon as covid restrictions are lifted.
Hoping to meet you soon. I love you.

Love,
Saira

